
 
NOTICE OF ACTION 

 
 

On August 15, 2018 at 6:30 P.M., the City of Stanton Planning Commission 
conducted a public hearing at City Hall to consider the revocation of 
Conditional Use Permit C16-12, which allowed for the operation of a 
massage establishment for the property located at 10499 Beach Blvd. in 
the CG (Commercial General). 

The revocation of C16-12 was approved by the Planning Commission.  A 
copy of all relevant material is available for inspection in the Community 
Development Department at Stanton City Hall, 7800 Katella Avenue, 
Stanton, CA 90680. 

For specific information pertaining to the project, please contact Stanton 
City Hall at (714) 890-4228. 

 
 
DATED: August 16, 2018 

 

 

 

7800 Katella Avenue 
Stanton, California 90680 
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